
 
 
 
From: 'STUART KOHN' via Howard-Citizen <howard-citizen@googlegroups.com> 
Date: March 4, 2025 at 10:04:04 AM EST 
To: STUART KOHN <howard-citizen@googlegroups.com> 
Cc: councilmail@howardcountymd.gov 
Subject: Re: [HOWARD-CITIZEN] Elected officials vote 3 to 2 against protecting residents air and 
water. 
 
ALL, 
 
Needless to say the Howard County Citizens Association (HCCA) is very disappointed with the 
disapproval of CB11-2025 but not surprised. Council-members Jones, Rigby and Yungmann 
voted Against. We want to THANK Council-members Jung and Walsh for trying to ensure the 
potential Health and Safety of all residents is a priority.  
 
You can watch by going 
to https://howardcounty.granicus.com/player/clip/6089?view_id=6&redirect=true. The 
discussion begins at 52:04 and the votes take place at 1:02:34 into the video.  
 
HCCA as with the overwhelming majority are very concerned with the potential negative impact 
the disapproval of this Bill might bring to the community.  
 
HCCA will always continue as part of our goals to be a watchdog organization to ensure roads, 
schools and quality of life issues do not deteriorate because of poor planning. We will work with 
communities as consultants and advocates regarding zoning issues. 
 
We feel very strong about the concerns as when we testified on 18 February to the Council.  
 
Hopefully the decision by Council-members Jones, Rigby and Yungmann will not develop into 
being hazardous to the Howard County residents.  
 
Cc: Council-members 
 
Stu Kohn 
HCCA President  
 

https://howardcounty.granicus.com/player/clip/6089?view_id=6&redirect=true
https://howardcountyhcca.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/HCCA-Testimony-CB11-2025_ZRA-Grace.pdf

